
Exchange of views with Toyota Tsusho Corporation 

 (22 July 2025） 
 

On 22 July 2025, Ambassador Asazuma exchanged views on the economic situation in Namibia 

during a courtesy visit by Mr. Takashi Hirobe, Senior Executive Officer of Toyota Tsusho 

Corporation and Chief Executive Officer for the Metal+(Plus) Division with a delegation.  

 

Left: Ambassador Asazuma and  

Mr. Takashi Hirobe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below: Ambassador Asazuma and the whole delegation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

（From Left）Mr. Yamada (Embassy), Mr.Kyoyama(CFAO), Mr. Iida(Toyota Tsusho), Ambassador 

Asazuma, Mr. Hirobe (Toyota Tsusho), Mr. Marubayashi (Toyota Tsusho), Mr. Arima (Toyota 

Tsuhyo) 


